
 
 

URGENT ROAD CLOSURE A4171 PAGANHILL LANE (CAINSCROSS TOWN) 
STROUD DISTRICT 

 
Gloucestershire County Council has by this notice closed temporarily under Sections 14, 15 and 
16 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) part of A4171 Paganhill Lane from its 
junction with Westward Road to outside of the property known as ‘No. 3’ for a distance of 
approximately 80 metres. 
 
The Road falls in Cainscross Town in the Stroud District and in the County of Gloucestershire; 
 
The reason for the closure is for urgent cabling works on the overhead network. 
 
This Notice comes into force on the 2nd March and can remain in place for up to 5 days. However, 
if the works to remedy the problem have not been completed during this time scale it will be 
necessary to make an Order.  This legal Order, if made, can authorise the closure of the Road for 
up to eighteen months from the date of this Notice.  
 
Pedestrian access and emergency access will be maintained at all times 
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site.   
 
DATED: 26th February 2025 

 
For Assistant Director Legal Services 
Gloucestershire Highways   GT/83955 
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